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Adjustment to certain workplace sanitary measures  

Following recent government announcements, the Commission des normes, de l’équité, de la santé et 
de la sécurité du travail (CNESST) announced adjustments to certain workplace sanitary measures, 
effective as of Monday, February 28, 2022. Please refer to the CNESST infographic summarizing the 
relaxation of certain measures. 

One of the measures relaxed concerns the wearing of a mask at all times. In fact, wearing a mask 
continuously is not required if two metres of distancing can be maintained. This is difficult to apply in 
childcare services. Nevertheless, there are some times during the day when it could work.  

The Ministère de la Famille, for its part, will continue to supply protective masks. 

 

The Information Bulletin is a publication that provides periodic information updates for educational childcare 
providers during the pandemic. Be sure to always consult the latest version of the Bulletin because the information 
on a given topic will most likely be updated as the situation evolves.  

If you do not find the answers to your questions on these websites, please call the Ministry’s Direction de 
l’amélioration des services à la clientèle et de la gestion des plaintes at the toll-free number 1-855-336-
8568 between 8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m., Monday to Friday. 

https://www.cnesst.gouv.qc.ca/sites/default/files/documents/dc900-1119_grille-assouplissements-covid_2022-02_v6.pdf

